
Green Brook Middle School 
132 Jefferson Avenue 

Green Brook, N.J. 08812 
732-968-1051 

  
  

  
November 27, 2019 
  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians of GBMS music students performing at the Tree Lighting: 
  
 The tree lighting ceremony will be on ​Friday, December 6​. The members of the Tree Lighting 
Band and Choir are to ​arrive at 6:40pm at the Green Brook Municipal Center​. I recommend waiting 
for your child instead of dropping him/her off because we will begin promptly at ​7:00pm​ and perform 
only until approximately 7:15pm. After the performance, the students are free to leave or stay for the 
festivities.  
 
Dress warm! It’s going to be chilly. 
  
Thank you and I look forward to seeing you there. 
  
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 Vincent Sorensen and William Alzaher 
 Directors of Band and Chorus 

Green Brook Middle Schoo​l 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Return to your child’s director if he/she has your permission to perform at the Tree Lighting. 
 
Student’s name​: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Cell Phone #​: ______________________ 
  
  
Parent/Guardian Signature:​ _________________________________________________ 
 


